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November 13, 2020 

 

Dr. Harold Riemer 

Dean, Faculty of Kinesiology and Health Studies 

University of Regina  

 

Re: Faculty of Kinesiology and Health Studies's Request for Deferred Unit Review 

 

Dear Dr. Riemer,  

 

At the November meeting of CCAM, the committee further discussed the Faculty of Kinesiology 

and Health Studies’s request to defer its academic unit review (AUR), and the committee 

decided to grant a one-time extension for the AUR to be conducted in the 2021-2022 review 

cycle.  

 

The committee reviewed its previous decision on the six-month extension after reviewing the 

impact this would have on the AUR timelines and recognized the particular challenges posed by 

COVID-19 on preparing for and conducting a review for the Faculty of Kinesiology and Health 

Studies at this time. It was decided that it would be beneficial for everyone involved in the 

review process to have the Faculty of Kinesiology and Health Studies’s review to take place 

under the established AUR timelines (OPS-130-005). This extension will also provide the Faculty 

of Kinesiology and Health Studies with additional time to engage with the AUR process which 

will hopefully be beneficial for the faculty as it looks toward the future.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Christina Winter, Chair 

Council Committee on Academic Mission 

 

cc: Dr. david Gregory, Interim Provost and Vice-President (Academic) 

 Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic)  

  


